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New Business Approved for FlexPACE Interest Buydown Loan

The Jamestown/Stutsman Development Corporation's Board of Directors approved up
to $86,000 in a FlexPACE Interest Buydown Loan to Dale's Auto Mall and Motorsports
Center at their October 14th meeting.

With the ability to have up to 30 cars, boats, motorcycles and memorabilia items inside
his large building, Dale Lende explained his new business in Jamestown will offer a
unique approach to buying, selling, and consigning these items (along with ATVs and
UTVs) indoors. A great idea for cold North Dakota weather! Lende is currently
remodeling the old R&B Motorsports building at 417 24th St SW next to Paradiso.

Vehicles currently available can be found on Lende's website or on Facebook.

JSDC to Attend Main Street Summit

Connie Ova, CEO, and Corry Shevlin, Business Development, will be
attending the Main Street Summit October 29-31 in Bismarck.

The Main Street ND Summit serves as a forum for information on the
community planning principles behind the three pillars of Governor
Burgum’s Main Street Initiative: a skilled workforce; smart, efficient
infrastructure; and healthy, vibrant communities. The goal is to improve
quality of life for all, and to help North Dakota compete in a 21st century
economy. It is an annual gathering of local and regional community
building experts and advocates to share best practices and engage
community leaders, entrepreneurs, students and interested citizens in
envisioning North Dakota’s future.

To find out more or to register, click here.

What We Do

JSDC offers a multimillion-dollar economic
development program available to assist business and
industry expand or relocate to the City of Jamestown
and Stutsman County, North Dakota. 

Visit our website to learn more about:
Incentives
Bloom Business Park
Airport Business Park
Spiritwood Energy Park
JSDC Board of Directors

When visiting our website, make sure to scroll to the bottom of each page to find out how North Dakota ranks in the
nation in many different categories. The rankings confirm what most of us already know, North Dakota and Stutsman
County serve as great communities to grow our families, grow our careers, and grow our businesses!
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